FACEBOOK: UKRAINIAN NATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE (UNIS)

September 2, 2022

Dear Friends of Ukraine,

BREAKING NEWS!

The White House has announced a request to Congress for an additional \$13.7 billion in supplemental appropriations for Ukraine. Media outlets are reporting that the presidential request would include \$11.7 billion in additional security, military, and economic assistance to Ukraine for the next three months. \$2 billion is proposed for offsetting energy markets affected by russia's war against Ukraine. The link below includes information regarding the supplemental request:

https://the hill.com/homenews/administration/3625876-white-house-asks-congress-for-13-7b-in-ukraine-related-funding/

While a bill number has not yet been introduced in Congress, the Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public affairs bureau – the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) – urge you to contact your elected officials during this holiday weekend to express your support for the supplemental assistance to Ukraine.

To contact your Senators and Representatives, respectively, please visit www.senate.gov and www.house.gov. Your communication with your elected officials will denote the importance and urgency of this additional security assistance to Ukraine.

Below please find an enclosed infographic and hashtags in support of Ukraine.



Have a wonderful holiday weekend!

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) at: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

Michael Sawkiw, Jr.

UCCA Executive Vice President

and

Director - Ukrainian National Information Service

(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America)

311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002

tel: (202) 547-0018 fax: (202) 547-0019

e-mail: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com Twitter/Instagram: @UNISdirect

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ukrainian-National-Information-Service-

UNIS/198575390157933